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Fall is here! 
“Every leaf speaks bliss to me , 

fluttering from the Autumn tree.” 

-Emily Bronte- 

 
 

Announcements: 

This coming Halloween we 

want to have a fun and exciting 

Halloween Party/Concert. We will 

going to dress up like Moana or 

Characters in Moana.  To our 

Dearest Parents it would be great 

if you dress your children 

according to our theme (MOANA). 

Thank you in advance! 

We will also send invitation 

about the upcoming events. 

Thank You! 

  

Review of Last Month: 
Last Month we learned about Fall ,Construction 

and Transportation. We learned a lot of new songs 

about fall. Last month we also made a survey 

about  what  are we going to be for Halloween and 

we happy to announce that Moana Theme got the 

most votes. 

 

Birthdays: 

 

Important Dates: 
October 6= Crazy hair day 

October 9= Closed ( Thanksgiving) 

October 13= Silly hat Day! 

October20= Red day! 

October 27=  

October 31=  Halloween Party 

 

 

 

May 26= PJ day 

 
Reminders: 

• Weather is getting cold  please bring your child 

a warm hat, mittens  ,jackets and splash pants 

or snow pants, boots and extra clothes  

• Please make sure that all your child’s 

belongings are labelled (ex. Hats, sweater, 

jackets, extra clothes etc.)  Thanks 

• Please send family pictures as we are updating 

our family board and all about me. 

• Please give time to read about our 

communication books and know what is 

happening about your children.  

Thank You 

 



 

                                                                                                                        

JR and Senior 

Toddler Halloween Party! 

(beware: this in not a typical spooky Halloween Party) 

 

YOU’RE INVITED 
What: Sr Toddler and Jr Toddler                                              

Halloween Concert/ Theme Party/ Fashion Show! 

When: October 31st @ 3:00- 5:00 pm 

Guest of Honour: (arwin’s Dad) 

Theme: Moana  

 

Due to Children’s interest and love in Music and admiration to Moana. 

We decided to have have a fun and exciting Halloween Party just like never 

before and  So this Halloween we want to make it extra fun with a twist. The 

children will showcase their talent and present their costume for a fashion 

show and one of parents will offer his talent for us. 

 

Hope To see you there😊   

 

 



 

 

 


